	See the Truth
Protect Creation
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	Greater Washington

Interfaith Power and Light (GWIPL)

presents


	
	Spotlight on Global Warming



	
	A free showing of the film “An Inconvenient Truth”, and discussion about what comes next



	
	

	
	When:    Tuesday, Oct 3, 2006 – 7:00pm



	
	Where:   



	
	Parking is limited, so please arrive early.  




	
	

	
	

	
	


UUCL chapel, 20460 Gleedsville Rd., Leesburg, VA





Free.  Voluntary donations accepted.  Older children are welcome to attend at the discretion of their parents.   See � HYPERLINK "http://www.climatecrisis.net" ��www.climatecrisis.net� about the film.





Sponsored by UU Church of Loudoun, UU Sterling, Progressive Action League (PALs), Chesapeake Climate Action Network (CCAN)/Loudoun, and Loudoun County Committee for a Sustainable Society (LCCSS).





For more information, please contact:


Gina Faber 540 338-2574 gfaber@alumni.virginia.edu








